
Green Planet Patient Collaborative 

700 Tappan Street 

Ann Arbor, MI  48104 

 

October 6, 2021 

 

Ann Arbor City Council Members 

301 E. Huron Street 

Ann Arbor, MI 

 

RE:  Proposed Text Amendment - Casa Dominick’s Planned Unit Development 

 

Dear Ann Arbor City Council Members: 

 

Green Planet respectfully requests that the Ann Arbor City Council support the Proposed Text 

Amendment for Casa Dominick’s Planned Unit Development. 

 

First and foremost, Green Planet is committed to implementing the recommendations of the 

Planning Commission.  We closed our parking area located on the north side of the building.  We 

will remove the asphalt, revegetate this area, and install large commercial planters to prevent any 

access. 

 

Our neighbor need not lose her legal parking space because our application required a site plan.  

The site plan was administrative in nature without any proposed changes or construction. 

 

As an additional benefit to the City, Green Planet will construct a Rain Garden on the northeast 

corner of the property to minimize any stormwater runoff and serve as a demonstration project 

for the community. 

 

We respectfully request your assistance with this matter. 

 

Thank You, 

 

/s/Michael & Melanie McLeod 

Green Planet Owners 

 


